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Marion High School junior Madison Bach is the winner of the Metro Spotlight Award for high
school girls this week, the Metro Sports Report announced Sunday.

  

Bach is one of the premier distance runners in Eastern Iowa. She finished second in the Class
3A district meet at Solon Thursday to qualify for the 
state meet in Fort Dodge this Saturday.

  

Bach finished 37th at the Class 3A state meet last year as a sophomore, but she's ranked 15th
in the state this year and will be looking to climb 
the standings in Fort Dodge.

  

Bach has enjoyed a solid season for Marion this year. She placed third at the Center
Point-Invitational and finished fourth at the Wamac Conference 
meet, fourth at the West Delaware Invitational and fourth at the Cascade Invitational.
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